
 
Thought for the day: “Because College Doesn’t Happen by Chance!” 

P.O. Box 272, Corfu, NY  14036 
www.pembroke.k12.ny.us/alumni/DFS/DFS.htm 

 

Present:                                                             

   Toby Beahan, Doc (Arthur) Mruczek, Katleen Dethier, and Mark Riegel-Pres Nat‟l Honor Soc. 

Excused: Paul Mroz, Shirley Williamson, Linda Rindell, Maura Dibble, Gemma & Dave Bielec                                                             

 
The meeting was called to order by Doc Mruczek at 6:0 p.m. March 9

th
, 2010   

Mark Reigel, President of National Honor Society was introduced and welcomed. 

 

SECRETARY:  Minutes from January were approved: Motion Katleen, 2
nd

 Toby                    

Open event of Meeting in Alden April 14
th

 was reviewed.  
                       Alden Community Scholarship Foundation recently sent via e-mail to you and all of the Board Members                                                                        
of the Corfu-Pembroke Dollars for Scholars, to please join us on Wednesday, April 14, at 6:00 PM, in the Alden High School, for a 
gathering of all WNY Dollars for Scholars Chapters.  Our Scholarship Foundation is hosting this gathering to provide the 

opportunity among all of us to network and, hopefully, learn from each other, etc.  Doc Encouraged Participation. 

 

TREASURER:  Katleen presented the Annual National Financial Summary (Copy on file) and 

reviewed with Doc for Distribution to National.  Also, $350 is the new dues (passed) 

$228 was deposited from Hot Chocolate and $40 from Glamour Shots 

 

VICE PRESIDENT Report: Canisters $118.50 

 

TOBY REPORT: After lengthy Discussion for „applications‟ and decisions on scholars was held, 

Doc Motioned that “a Brief Single Registration Form” be used to help guidance identify 

interested students for Grants and Students who had not registered could be encouraged by the 

student representatives and quidance office. (motion-Mark; second Toby, passed) 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

           Contract was developed with Corfu-Pembroke Pennysaver to distribute 2500 flyers as 

inserts for approximately $107 and Flyers were to be delivered Wednesday Afternoon to the 

Akron Office. 

 Doc passed out emails received from Tyler Reynolds, Joshua McMartin and Beau 

Froebel.  All were very positive.  Motion made/seconded/passed to contact the three recipients 

and ask if we could post the testimonies on the web site and if each would supply a picture for 

same.  

 

SCHOLARSHIPS:   Doc will canvas the donors of Dibble, Alumni, McLouth and Class of 

1965 for their plans in June 2010 Senior Banquet (number of Awards and amount) 

 The AXA $1000 grant will be given as 4 $250 awards.  

 Disbursement will be after one semester of satisfactory (2.0) college experience. I.E. 

check sent in late December after documentation for semester received. 

 

Next Meeting May 10
th

, 2010  (April meeting will be 14
th

 in Alden during break) 

Adjourned 7:45pm                 Respectuflly Submitted: Doc Mruczek Pres 

 
          

http://www.pembroke.k12.ny.us/alumni/DFS/DFS.htm

